
Here’s what we are up to in 1K this week!  
June 13th- June 17th  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

**Make sure to check my website for our FIRST activities this week** 
 
I can’t believe it is the last week of school! I feel like it was just September starting a brand 
new school year, and faster than I could blink my eyes it is our last week. What an incredible 
year it has been! Although I would love to keep every single one of my fabulous students with 
me longer, they are all ready for second grade. Each one of them has grown academically, 
socially and emotionally this school year to become confident learners. Their time with me in 
first grade has been filled a lot of learning, but also fun! Our classroom community is one I am 
proud, honored, and thankful to be a part of. Each and every one of them has impressed me with 
their determination and growth throughout this year. They have put a smile on my face each and 
every single day and have helped me grow as a teacher. I couldn’t be any more proud of them! 
Thank you for your support this year and for everything you have all done to help make this 
school year so wonderful. I hope you all enjoy your summer! J 
 
 
Special Notes: 

• Please return all LMC books if you haven’t already to school ASAP. 
• Thank you Mrs. Wagenbach and Mrs. Powell for coming with us on our field trip to the 

Audubon last week! We lucked out with perfect weather. It was a great last field trip of 
the year and the students learned a lot about butterflies and insects!  

• Wednesday, June 15th from 12:45-1:15 will be our end of year party! All parents are 
invited to attend this First Grade Family Picnic. Please make sure to send your first 
grader to school with a beach towel to sit on! J 

• Thursday, June 16th and Friday, June 17th there will be an early dismissal. Friday, June 
17th will be the last day of school! 

• This week students will be receiving a folder from school with summer work. If you 
haven’t done so already, please make sure to register your child on the Fairfield Public 
Library site. Students should keep on reading, writing, and working on their math skills 
over the summer in order to start next year off on a great foot! 


